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Comments: Hello,

 

I recently read the article in the Missoulian about the Bitterroot Front project. While much of it seemed

reasonable, there was a mention of clear cutting and that does not seem reason's at all. Please don't allow clear

cutting in our beautiful Bitterroots. It's not good forest management and it doesn't benefit anyone but logging

companies. 

 

Thank you,

Marisa Neyenhuis


